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Dear Madame/Sir,  

  

On behalf of the Baltic Assembly, I am sending a letter to Mr Arûnas 

Dulkys, Mr Hosams Abu Meri and Ms Riina Sikkut, asking to receive answers 

to the questions from the Health, Welfare and Family Committee of the 

Baltic Assembly. 

  

We would highly appreciate receiving detailed answers by 20 June 2024. 

  

Please, accept the assurances of our highest consideration.  

  

Sincerely, 

Rovena Berga 

Senior Consultant 

  

Secretariat of the Baltic Assembly 

T: (&#43;371) 67225178 

Citadeles 2-616, Riga, Latvia, LV-1010 

 

  

 


